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CUSD TITLE VI  
INDIAN EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

CUSD PROFESSIONAL LEARNING CENTER 
MAY 4, 2023  

MEETING MINUTES  
 

Members in attendance: 
Robyn Snyder           Natalie Deanda 
Gabrielle Lina            Leticia Deanda 
James Galvan           Jeremy Aliason 
Elena A.                     Anthony Utterback 

 
 
 
Attendance 

The meeting was called to order at 5:38 PM by Mr. Aliason and he welcomed everyone in 
attendance.  The following dates/times are scheduled for the 23-24 school year PAC meetings: 
10/12/23;01/11/24; 3/7/24;5/2/24.  The committee would like to add a meeting in September 
and February.  Robyn Snyder will review the calendar and add dates and will be posted on the 
website and announced at the first meeting. 

Call to Order 
Introductions 
Public Comments 

Jeremy Aliason asked the committee to review and approve the meeting minutes from the 
March 9th , 2023.  The meeting minutes were approved, (James Galvan 1st motion to approve 
the meeting minutes, Elena A. 2nd the motion to approve the last PAC meeting minutes) and no 
revisions or corrections were made. 

Approval of Minutes 

The committee and community members in attendance gave their input of our Family Night.  
We also reviewed the evaluations from those in attendance.  The tentative date for next year’s 
Family Night is 03/14/23 and location TBD.  Ideas for possible events:  Pow Wow, Dance(ers), 
Drum group, MC; Music; Local Agencies; Traditional games. 

FAMILY NIGHT 

Current enrollment of students in the program is 513 at time of today’s meeting. The date for 
the Annual Native American Youth Conference (NAYC) at Fresno State will be on Saturday, 
November 4, 2023 for grades 6-12.   The committee’s hopes are to focus this next school year 
on events such as: college readiness; Fall/Spring carnival family event; pow wow event; focus on 
Indians today in business, art, culture.  From a resource standpoint, the community would like 
to see a designated Native American Indian in the following areas: Counselor, program director, 
community advisory, etc. to support students. 

TITLE VI PROGRAM 
UPDATES 

This is the last PAC meeting for the 22-23 school year.  The committee has served their 2 year 
terms and elections for new committee members will be held at the first meeting in September 
for the 23-24 school year. 
Mr. Aliason thanked everyone for attending the meeting. 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM 

 
 
Adjournment 


